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Response from the Housing Management Board 
 

Telford and Wrekin Council’s Housing Management Board has considered the Tenant Satisfaction and Complaint Report 2023-24 and 

the Housing Ombudsman’s Complaint Handling Code self-assessment.  

 

Telford and Wrekin Council have a very small number of properties therefore it is to be expected that this would be reflected in the 

number of complaints received during the year and that this would also impact the number of complaints that have been reviewed by 

the Housing Ombudsman during the period. We are satisfied that there are processes and procedures in place which will ensure that 

any complaints from our tenants and outcomes from our annual tenant survey will be dealt with and that any complaints and survey 

findings will be reviewed to identify where improvements can be made. 

 

The self-assessment demonstrates that any complaints received from our tenants will be dealt with in accordance with the complaint 

handling code.  
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